
NORTH SLOPE BOROUGH SCHOOL DISTRICT 

M E M O R A N D U M 

 

TO:   Roxanne Brower, President 

   Members of the School Board 

THROUGH:  Stewart McDonald, Superintendent 

THROUGH:  Chris Aguirre, Assistant Superintendent 

FROM:  Caitlin Montague, Coordinator of Assessment and Accountability 

DATE:  May 3, 2019 

SUBJECT: Attendance and Enrollment Update            Memo No. SB19-202 

                         (Information Item) 

NSBSD Strategic Plan Goal:  

DEVELOPMENT OF THE WHOLE CHILD 

“Through a holistic and interdependent approach to education guided by, and deeply rooted in iñua, 

we foster the development of spiritual, social, cultural, environmental, emotional, physical and 

economic connection leading to well-grounded, well-educated individuals able to navigate effectively 

in a modern world.” 

1.0 Academic Success/ Whole Child: All students will reach their intellectual potential and achieve 

academic success through integrating Inupiaq knowledge systems into the core content areas, and 

development of the Whole Child. 

Issue Summary: 

Periodically, the School District provides updates pertaining to the attendance rates of the school 

district and enrollment  

Background: 

This information has been requested by Board members at the October 4, 2018 Regular Board meeting 

to be presented at every regular meeting for the school year.  


